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States Greffe: Scrutiny  

 

Senator Lyndon Farnham 

Deputy Chief Minister 

By Email 

 

26th February 2021 

 

Dear Deputy Chief Minister, 

 

Our Hospital – Preferred Access Route 

 

I write in relation to the Future Hospital Panel’s ongoing scrutiny of the Our Hospital project 

and to inform you of the Panel’s intention to undertake additional work on the project.  A copy 

of our terms of reference will be forwarded to you shortly. 

We would be grateful if you could provide an updated work programme following the approval 

in the States Assembly of P.167/2020 – Our Hospital, Preferred Access Route.  In addition, 

we have recently been made aware of a briefing which took place and gave an update on the 

modifications of the road showing proposed changes to the original plan.  We would be grateful 

if you could arrange with your officers for the Panel to receive this same briefing.   We would 

also be grateful if you could provide an update to the contractual arrangements with GoJ and 

the design partners to inform the Panel if the final contracts have now been signed. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Senator Kristina Moore 
Chair 
Future Hospital Review Panel 
 


